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April 23,2013

EMAIL AND COURIER

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention:  Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli,
Re:  Plateau and Pointe-Aux-Roches Wind — Cancellation of Original Generation Licenses

We are counsel to GDF SUEZ Canada Inc., whose subsidiaries Plateau Wind LP (“Plateau LP”) and
Pointe-Aux-Roches Wind LP (“PAR LP”) were issued generation licenses on September 20, 2012 in
respect of the Plateau and Pointe-Aux-Roches generating facilities (see license numbers EB-2012-0332
and EB-2012-0333, respectively).

The licenses for these generating facilities were originally issued to Plateau Wind Inc. (“Plateau Inc.”)
and Pointe-Aux-Roches Wind Inc. (“PAR Inc”) (see license numbers EG-2011-0346 and EG-2010-0301,
respectively). However, new licenses were issued to Plateau LP and PAR LP because, as part of a
corporate reorganization, the generating facility assets were assigned from Plateau Inc. and PAR Inc. to
Plateau LP and PAR LP, respectively. This assignment occurred on November 14, 2012.

This letter is to confirm for the Board that the assignment is now complete, and to request that the Board
therefore cancel the original licenses issued to Plateau Inc. and PAR Inc. (i.e. license numbers EG-2011-
0346 and EG-2010-0301), effective as of November 14, 2012. As of that date, all invoices in respect of
the facility licenses should be directed to Plateau LP and PAR LP, whose licenses remain effective.

We trust that this letter is satisfactory to cancel the original licenses. Let me know if you need any further
information.

Yours truly,

-
s

Tyson Dyck :

Tel 416.865.8136

tdyck@torys.com

cc. Ansar Gafur, GDF SUEZ Canada Inc.
George Dimitropoulos, Ontario Energy Board
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